
Online Admission 2018 

Notice for Rectification in Application Form 

 

The candidates who have applied for Admission in Asansol Girls’ College are advised to 

check their respective application form whether there are any anomalies in the application. 

The candidates are advised to rectify them if there is any wrong information in the 

following points. 

i) Category (GEN/SC/ST/OBC-A/OBC-B) 

ii) Board/Council of 10+2 Examination 

iii) Marks obtained in all the subjects (in 10+2 Examination) 

For rectification, the candidates are advised to send an email to mail@agc.ac.in with 

corrected information. In the email they have to mention their individual (a) Name, (b) 

Form No. and (c) Registered Mobile No. 

Request for rectification will be accepted till 17th June, 2018 upto 5 p.m. 

 
                  Sd/- 

Teacher-in-charge  
         Asansol Girls’ College 
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